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Macclesfield Town Council  
Community grant feedback form 

Interim project update 

It is a condition of Macclesfield Town Council community grants that a report of how the 
grant was used is given to the council on request. 

Therefore, when requested, you are asked to complete the below form and return to the 
Assistant Town Clerk. The form will be shared with the Finance Committee and in the 
committee reports which are put onto our website. 

We are requesting an interim progress report. 

Name of organisation Silk Heritage Trust 

Contact name Natalie Lane 

Date grant awarded 3rd April 

Amount awarded £1720 

Have you made any progress on your project so far? If so, tell us about this below: 

We have had a meeting with Macclesfield Silk Museum and Ashgrove Primary School.  At 
this meeting we drew up a plan for the project which is due to start in September 2023 and 
finish in February 2024.  The details will be worked out before the summer holiday so that 
we are due to launch in school at the start of the new school year.  

What have you learned from so far from this project? 

It has been reassuring to get together and make a plan for the project.  We are confident that 
we have a clear understanding of what we are trying to achieve and how to do it.   

When do you expect the project to be complete? 

February 2024 

Our hope is to have a final event at the museum at the start of 2024 where participants from 
the school will be invited to the museum where they will get to see their work.  There will also 
be an ‘activity book’ produced linked to the project and some Christmas cards showing their 
work.  

95



Finance Committee 03 07 23 Agenda Item 8.6 

Please return this form to helena.gowler@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk 
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